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JULY 2, 2025 
REGULAR MEETING – 4:00 PM   
 
Present:  Mayor Grimshaw, Trustees: Emery, Linerode and Hotchkiss, John Power, Matt Halsey, Mike Martin 

and Jamie Locastro 
 Absent: Trustee Harter 
 
Mayor Grimshaw called the regular meeting to order at 4:00 pm. 
 
The Minutes of the Regular Meeting of June 4, 2025 were approved by Trustee Emery, seconded Trustee Linerode, all 
aye.  
 
The following claims were approved for payment on motion of Trustee Hotchkiss seconded by Trustee Linerode, all aye: 
                                                                       

General Fund Abstract:                   1B: $24,916.45 
     2A: $19,603.98                       

                                                                                         
   Water Fund Abstract:                    1B: $97,741.39 
       2A: $6,961.24                     
                 

Sewer Fund Abstract:                 1B: $190,816.83 
      2A: $3,015.13         
                                                                                 
     

Reports were given by William Hamacher Zoning/Code Enforcement officer and John Power/Village Administrator 
 
Trustee Hotchkiss read an update from Marcia Delong in regards to the Farmer’s Market and the Comprehensive Plan. 
 
On motion of Trustee Hotchkiss, seconded Trustee Emery, all aye, the board agreed to split the cost of the Blue Bowl 
located at the Gazebo with the Chamber of Commerce. 
 
On motion of Trustee Emery, seconded Trustee Linerode, all aye, the board approved the mayor’s appointment of Susan 
Vaughn as the Historian. 
 
Mike Martin and Jamie Locastro SRO officers of the Mexico School District provided information in regards to the 
village partnering with the school to establish a Constable position.  The Village Clerk and Mike Martin are both going to 
research what is needed on their end to create this position.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:48 pm on motion of Trustee Emery, seconded Trustee Linerode, all aye. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Traci Wallace 
Village Clerk 


